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Mileage Reimbursement for Transportation Providers 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will be following Minn. Stat. § 256B.0625, 
subd. 17, subd. 17a and subd. 18h which may potentially require a quarterly fuel adjustment for transportation 
providers. The Minnesota Department of Human Services (DHS) will identify rate adjustments based on the 
price of gasoline as posted publicly by the US Energy Information Administration when the price per gallon 
exceeds $3.00. 
 
Blue Cross will update the fee schedules based on quarterly communication from DHS identifying the % 
increase or decrease. Providers can obtain a copy of their fee schedule by emailing 
fee_schedule_allowance_request@bluecrossmn.com  
 
Providers should adjust their mileage charge amount, as necessary, as reimbursement will not exceed the 
submitted charge. 
 
Products Impacted 

• Families and Children 

• MinnesotaCare (MNCare) 

• Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+) 

• Minnesota Senior Health Options (MSHO)  
 
Questions? 
Please email transportation.liaison@bluecrossmn.com or contact BlueRide at 866-340-8648 and select option 1 
for providers. 
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